Woods of Wayne Home Owners Association

Annual Meeting Minutes

March 19, 2006
I. 
Call to order

Roger Orban called to order the regular meeting of the Woods of Wayne Home Owners Association at 3:05 pm on March 19, 2006 at the St. Andrews Golf Course.

II. 
Introduction of Board Members
Roger Orban introduced current officers, committee chairs, and board members.
III.
2005 Review

Roger Orban reviewed 2005 status of projects including progress on pond water quality and front entryway, stating in-depth committee reports would follow. Future maintenance and infrastructure planning will be addressed by the board. The 10% dues increase will be used to maintain common assets and set aside reserves for future projects. Over the past 10 years increases have averaged 4% per year.
IV.
Treasurer’s Report

Treasurer Patti Orban reviewed and recapped the FY 2005 Financial Reports (Budget vs Actuals, Year-end Balance Sheet) and presented the FY2006 Budget. Patti explained the balance sheet to the members. 

IV.
Committee Reports

Architectural Review - WOW is now 88% built.
Communications – WOW Directory has been published. WEB site is being updated as necessary.
Landscape – Dates for vacant lot mowing will be sent to affected lot owners. Spring clean-up is scheduled for common areas.

Front Entryway Plans for 2005 – Arnie Hetzel and Pat Selvagio presented concept diagrams and justifications for the front entryways. Work will begin as soon as possible and will be completed this year. 

Pond Project Update –Jennifer Donatelli presented status and justifications for the pond project. Aerators will be functioning this spring and water treatment and goose control will proceed as necessary. 
Roads – Roads will have regular maintenance scheduled.
V.
New business Nominations for the next election of board members are being collected. Ballots will be mailed with a count scheduled in May. All interested members are encouraged to participate.
VI.
Question & Answer Period

VII.
Adjournment

Roger Orban adjourned the meeting at 4:45

Minutes submitted by:  Bob Reed
